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MEMORANDUM TO: Francine F. Goldberg, Director -
Planning and Resource

Management Division, OClO

.. FROMf Larry W. Camper, Chief (orig. signed by)-
Materials Safety Branch
Division of industrial and

Medical Nuclear Safety, NMSS
D

: SUBJECT: SYSTEM SECURITY OFFICER'.
'

r

Louis Grosman recently brought to our attention the fact that the System Security

Meer (SSO) for the Licensing Tracking System (LTS) must be an individual from the owning

organization.' in the past the 0C10 Task Manager was the SSO because of extensive

- involvement in the operations and maintenance of the system. Maureen Moriarty is appointed
,

the SSO for the LTS. ~ We also note some change is needed to the plan to restate moving from

NRC to the NIH system. We request your contractor's assistance in making this change.

NMSS would appreciate receiving a copy of the revised System Security Plan for the LTS, as

I
well as the electronic version for our future use. !

|
|

CONTACT: ' Maureen Moriarty, NMSS/IMNS

(301) 415-7876.

|0
DISTRIBUTION )b

,

NRC. Central File ?O '

'IMNS r/f [.N ]
NMSS r/f '

,

PDR: YES - NO l

(&h iU- r
ID, DOCUMENT NAME: orrs.sso

To receive a copy of this document,indi e 'n the box: y (-' -

""C"= Copy w/o att/ encl. **E" = Copy w/a nc "N" = No copy

1:
OFC' MSB h _

fhaNperNAME i MMo'

,

v. I
DATE *7/ / /984 7/ /98 i1

, OFFICIAL RECORD COPY-

:a c P8135'.w ...n..

[ ; g 7 r ' 4* ' l!RCFifCHUB COPY i
! PDR

i-

- _ _ _ - _ - _ _ _ _



I
l

g># Afo
'

uq

p' t UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSIONf s o
! WASHINGTON, D.C. 205$54001

s...../
| July 6, 1998

|

|- MEMORANDUM TO: Francine F. Goldberg, Director
; Planning and Resource
L Management Division, OClO

FROM: Larry W. Camper, Chi k,

Materials Safety Branch -

Division of Industrial and
Medical Nuclear Safety, NMSS

i SUBJECT: SYSTEM SECURITY OFFICER
i

!

Louis Grosman recently brought to our attention the fact that the System Security

| Officer (SSO) for the Licensing Tracking System (LTS) must be an individual from the owning

organization. In the past the OClO Task Manager was the SSO because of extensive

involvement in the operations and maintenance of the system. Maureen Moriarty is appointed

the SSO for the LTS. We also note some change is needed to the plan to restate moving from

| NRC to the NIH system. We request your contractor's assistance in making this change.
i

! NMSS would appreciate receiving a copy of the revised System Security Plan for the LTS, as
'

|

well as the electronic version for our future use. !

i

j CONTACT: Maureen Moriarty, NMSS/IMNS
(301)415-7876

: i


